



May 9th, 2014

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Dunwoody Chamber of Commerce is highly supportive of the Treetop Quest obstacle course and zip lines at the Dunwoody's Brook Run Park. Not only would this be a "popular" attraction for residents and visitors from out of town, but this will be a highly sought after attraction to the Corporate world as well. When meeting with businesses and finding out how the Chamber can be of service to them, one of the areas they do ask about it is "where can we go to do an employee offsite day"? This would be a great option for them especially if they are looking to have fun and learn about leadership attributes.

Dunwoody is a great place to live, work and play so let's keep our residents, employees and visitors right here in our back yard at Brook Run Park. What a fabulous addition for this park; it has so much to offer and this is making it even better.

The Dunwoody Chamber will promote and market Treetop Quest to Dunwoody residents as well as the businesses. Dunwoody . . a great place to experience many things!

Best Regards,

Beth Summers Executive Director

Beth@dunwoodycommerce.org